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United Utilities Group PLC 
16 December 2019 
 

OFWAT PUBLISHES FINAL DETERMINATION FOR UNITED UTILITIES  
 

 
In line with the price review timetable, Ofwat has today published the final determination for United Utilities 
Water (UUW) covering the period 2020-25.  

The final determination contains a significant amount of detail that will take time to review thoroughly. We now 
have a period of two months to decide whether to accept the final determination and will respond to Ofwat and 
other stakeholders once this decision has been made. 
 
For further information, please contact: 

  
Gaynor Kenyon – Corporate Affairs Director +44 (0) 7753 622 282 
Robert Lee – Head of Investor Relations +44 (0) 7500 087 704 
Graeme Wilson – Tulchan Communications +44 (0) 2073 534 200 
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